Commissioner Meeting Minutes April 1, 2025

The regular meeting of the SJIWD Water District Commissioners was held at 198 White
Star Point, Spartanburg, South Carolina, with the following present:

Commissioners: Present — Brian Leonard, Frank Nutt, Wanda Fowler, Barry Frost, and
Buddy Carlton

Staff: Billy Cothran, Larry Christopher, Josh Fulmer, Julie Gillespie, Jeff Diaz, lvonne
Osorno, Cam Miller, and Katlyn Clark.

Guests: No guests were present.

The meeting agenda was emailed to WSPA TV and the Spartanburg Herald-Journal, posted
in the lobby, and made available on SIWD's website.

Buddy Carlton called the meeting to order at 9:15 a.m.
MISCELLANEOUS ADMINISTRATIVE MATTERS

Billy Cothran and Cam Miller reviewed the list of proposed near-term capital projects. This
included projects for the FY2026 budget, as well as those for the next five years.

REVIEW PRELIMINARY FY2026 OPERATING BUDGET AND CIP PLAN

Larry Christopher provided the Commission with a general summary of the FY2026 draft
budget, highlighting key factors influencing the proposed budget numbers. Billy Cothran
provided the Commission with additional workforce data relative to the proposed budget.

At 12:01 p.m., Barry Frost made a motion, seconded by Frank Nutt, to adjourn the meeting. The
motion was approved.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 15, 2025, at 10:30 a.m.

Read Approved Wanda Fowler
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